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Concert Tour 2023, Welcome Jordan Shomper, Splash Pad Fun,

Season Kick-Off Event, Registering Now for Fall!

Concert Tour 2023

The Touring Chorus enjoyed an exciting tour to California and Nevada this
month. Not only did we meet several alumni of the Chorus along the way, but
we also had festive Fourth of July performances in Rancho Bernardo and
moving shows on the USS Midway and at the Reagan Presidential Library. We
closed our tour with concerts at two churches in Palm Springs and an
appreciative memory care home in Las Vegas. The choristers showed much
growth along the way. They were resilient travelers whether performing,
enjoying wildlife in the tide pools, or learning about the construction of the
Hoover Dam. They truly represented Tucson well as Singing Goodwill
Ambassadors.

Welcome Jordan Shomper,



Associate Conductor

​TABC is pleased to welcome Jordan
Shomper to our artistic team. Jordan
will be leading the Cadet Choir and
Northwest Voices as well as working
with our TowneSingers. He is
currently pursuing his doctorate in
choral conducting from the University
of Arizona. We look forward to him
sharing his talent and creativity with
TABC this fall!



Registering now for fall

We are officially registering new
choristers for fall. Rehearsals begin
after Labor Day. We are thrilled to
once again be offering our Northwest
Voices program, which starts in
October. We offer programs for boys
and young men aged 6-21 at varying
skill levels. Programs are currently
offered in central and northwest
Tucson. Members of the chorus learn
music skills, fancy trick rodeo roping,



are given mentorship opportunities,
and of course, there is lots of fun!
Share this with your friends and
family, and help us grow.
For more information and to
register, call 520-296-6277 or
​go online today.

UPCOMING EVENTS

8/6 - Splash Pad Fun with TABC
8/19 - TABC Music Teacher Fiesta
8/26 - 2023 Season Kick Off - Free food, prizes, and fun 6:00 p.m.
9/5 - First day of rehearsals for central choirs
9/15 - Northwest Voices begins
10/19 - Tucson Arizona Young Men's Ensemble begins
11/2 - Musicale Regale 6-8pm, Harlow Gardens
12/16 - Holiday Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Crowder Hall. Get tickets.
3/2/2024 - Classic Concert 7:30pm, Our Mother of Sorrows.
3/3/2024 - Classic Concert 3pm, Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church.
5/4/2024 - Pops Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Catalina Foothills High School.

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus is conducting a Capital Campaign to
​Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for

many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
​the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

https://boyschorus.org/join/
https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
https://www.tabccampaign.org/


    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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